
TO: Volleyball All-Star Coaches

FROM: Lee Grisham, Assistant to the Executive Director

RE: 2017 Summer Clinic; Austin, Texas

Our Annual Summer Clinic is just around the corner.  You will find enclosed information concerning activities

during the clinic and specifically for the Volleyball All-Star games.The Volleyball All-Star Coaches will meet with

 the All-Stars and TGCA officials in preparation for the TGCA All Star games.

1:45pm

1:45pm

Here are the updated coach designations:

Phyllis Fowler Navarro HS 1-2-3-4A Red Head Coach

Carol Moore Bronte HS 1-2-3-4A Red Assist. Coach

Dusty Crafton Boyd HS 1-2-3-4A Blue Head Coach

Jim Wood Maypearl HS 1-2-3-4A Blue Assist. Coach

Jamie Gill Tuloso-Midway HS 5-6A Red Head Coach

Tommy Sledge Oak Ridge HS 5-6A Red Assist. Coach

Jason Nicholson Lovejoy HS 5-6A Blue Head Coach

Karin Keeney Hebron HS 5-6A Blue Assist. Coach

You can find the following at this link: All-Star web page

*Itinerary *Driving Directions

*All-Star Schedule *Picture Order Form

*All-Star Rosters, with Coaches and Chaperone List

Responsibilities of the Volleyball All-Star Coach:

* Meet with TGCA, Chaperones and Players at Orientation

* Plan Workout after Orientation

* Prepare for Demonstration (prior to All-Star game). Each team will get 30mins. Coach and players 

introduce themselves. Coach will take team thru a workout and describes the drills.

* Coach the All Star Game 

Wednesday, July 12   5-6A All-Stars Delco Center 4601 Pecan Brook Dr

Texas Girls Coaches Association
Lee Grisham - Assist. Executive Director

Tuesday, July 11       1-2-3-4A All-Stars Delco Center 4601 Pecan Brook Dr



Coaches and Chaperones will be responsible for your own housing. Coaches and Chaperones will be 

supervising the All-Stars and will stay with the All-Stars throughout the day.  All-Star coaches will be given shoes, 

a T-shirt, and a polo at orientation. A commemorative watch will be presented to you prior to the introductions 

at the All-Star game.

Baden Sports, one of our corporate sponsors, will furnish volleyballs for workouts and the games.  Baden 

will furnish four volleyballs per team.  If you feel you need additional volleyballs, please bring your own.  However, 

they must be Baden volleyballs.  The four volleyballs furnished are the property of Baden  and TGCA.  

They must be returned immediately following the All-Star game, along with the uniforms.  

You will be provided a t-shirt to wear for workout.  Also, you will received a polo to wear during the demonstrations.

You can choose to wear the polo for the game or change into whatever you want for the introductions. The players 

will be given a T-shirt to wear for demonstrations.

If you have any questions, please let me know.  I look forward to seeing you at our Summer Clinic.

Thank you, 

Lee Grisham

Assist. Executive Director


